

Spring Choral Concerts [image: Music notation with solid fill][image: Graduation cap with solid fill] ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATING SENIORS!! 
The UMW Scholarship applications can be picked up in the church office beginning in April and must be returned by May 15th. Office Hours: 10am-3pm Tuesday-Thursday. 
**Applicants must be an active member of the UMC in Wayne** Any questions contact Nancy Kinch (973) 694-2603.


Mark your calendars!
The New Jersey Choral Society is presenting, “Gloryland” which features American songs from the traditions of Spirituals, Gospel and the Sacred Harp. The performance is Saturday, June 8th at 7:30 at the Westside Presbyterian Church in Ridgewood. Please see Lyn Sentkowski for tickets.
Please join us on Saturday, June 1st, for a Baked Potato Dinner and Bingo!  All of your favorite toppings plus a tossed salad and dessert. We will play Bingo after dinner. There is no charge, however, if you would like to make a donation a basket will be available.

For more information or to help out, please contact Janine Batta at janinecanonico122@gmail.com.
Mark your calendar for June 1st, 5-8pm.
A sign-up sheet will be in the narthex on the board.





image1.png




image2.svg
   


image3.png




image4.svg
  


